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Jessi Tracy

From: Clarendon Admin <clarendonadmasst@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 3:28 PM

To: Redistricting2022

Cc: mikeklopchin@gmail.com; rcongdon88@gmail.com; Rick Wilbur; Cash Ruane

Subject: [External] Town of Clarendon feedback

Attachments: Clarendon's redistricting feedback.pdf

[External] 

To whom it may concern:  
The Town of Clarendon is a part of the Rutland County region and via this email attachment, submits 
the Select Board's feedback on the proposed 2022 reapportionment. Thank you for your time and 
consideration on this matter.  
Warm regards,   
Katie Nop  
Select Board's Administrative Asst.   
Town of Clarendon  
802-775-4274 opt. 3  
 

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, 
clicking links, or responding to this email. 

 


